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ENVIRONMENTAL
Dear Ms. Zaitzevsky, UNIT

‘We are writing you to voice our opinions that the Canyon Hills project being put forth for

the Tujunga Canyon area is not welcome, is ill conceived and quite simply not a plan that
will enhance Tujunga.

We moved out to Tujunga three years ago for a variety of reasons, most importantly were
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This won’t even help Tujithga’s commercial district (which is no great shakes to begin
with) because this conifnunity is set up with easier access to the 210 frwy than to Foothill

Blvd and there’s no reasonable direct route from the development to the Tujunga
business district. :

[’m not unilaterally against development but this won’t work. This is just a bad idea that

will get in the way of the few good things this community can hang it's hat on. It doesn’t
help anyone and will not wor

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
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